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2021-2022 Brooklyn Tech H.S. Spectator Policy 

In order to be in compliance with current COVID guidelines/restrictions and to best ensure the 

health and safety of all athletes and staff, we have put the current policy in place for the 2021-

2022 school year: 

 

1. Brooklyn Tech H.S. will not allow any spectators for any indoor events. 

2. Since our outdoor sports are played on public fields, spectators are allowed, but masks, 

social distancing, and all other COVID protocols are required and will be enforced. 

3. The expectation is for all coaches, athletes, and officials to always wear their masks, 

except for mask breaks. All coaches should supervise and enforce this rule. 

4. Coaches, players, and officials may not bring siblings, children, or other family members 

to the indoor events. Only coaches, players, and managers listed on the PSAL website 

will be granted access to the building and be allowed on the sidelines. 
5. Locker rooms are not available for visiting teams in the building. Bathrooms will be 

available located outside each of the gymnasiums. Visiting teams, coaches, and officials 

should come dressed from school or home. 

 

We thank you for your continued support and cooperation. We will keep you up to date on any 

modifications/changes to the policy as they become available. 
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